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We would like to know what you think about your school and ask if you would complete this short questionnaire and return it to school.  We have kept the questions deliberately broad, so please include whatever is on your mind!

A copy of this questionnaire is available on our website in Letters & Forms under the Parents tab on our website should you prefer to email your response. 

Please email it to headteacher@appledore-primary.devon.sch.uk or return it to school by Friday 18th March.
Many thanks

Jeremy Cooper
	What is going well

	

	What we could do better

	


Name ……………….………………………………………
